

Shree Tri-Mohan Higher Secondary School

Sakranti Bazaar-6, Tehrathum, Koshi, Nepal

School Reconstruction Committee

June 29, 2015

The students of SPNAPA Academy And Ms. Bala Devi Chandrasekhar Princeton, NJ USA

Letter of appreciation

Dear Students and Madam Bala,

It gives us an immense pleasure in sending the receipt and this letter of appreciation for your kind human gesture in the form of donation for rebuilding our damaged school. In fact you are the first one to send us the donation and we are now receiving the commitment and donation from different quarters. We highly appreciate your kind heart and this assistance.

I am attaching herewith the authority letter granted to me, receipt of the amount sent by your Academy, WU delivery receipt, beautiful photograph of damaged building and design and estimate for the new building for your kind reference.

The cost estimate from our Architect for the new building is quite an amount. We would be raising 40 percent of the estimated amount locally and rest 60% or equivalent to US\$60,000 (Sixty thousand US) has to be raised from our foreign friends and well wishers.

For the couple of months to come, I will be involved in this fund raising activity. If any of your friends and well wishers would be willing to help and donate any amount that's welcome.

I thank you once again and look forward if you could visit our country and specifically for the inauguration of the new buildings.

I wish you all a very good future.

Thanking you with best regards,

Dr. Om K. Sitoula

Member Secretary

School Reconstruction Committee